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JORGE AVALOS 
Greenville High School 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

JAZLYN BAILEY 
Grand Valley State University 

Daughter of Josh Bailey 

GABRIELLE BAILEY 
Greenville High School 
Daughter of Josh Bailey 

JASON BATES 
Ionia High School 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

TRAVIS COLTER 
Montcalm Community College 

Skilled Trades Associate Degree 
GTD Diemaker 

FOX DEWITT 
Greenville High School 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

MATT DIEHL 
Greenville High School 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

PETER FELDPAUSCH 
Saranac High School/Ionia Career Center 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

KADEN GNUSE 
Link Learning 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

KEIGAN JOHNSON 
Greenville High School 

GTD Pathfinder Student 

TAYLER MILLER 
Mid-Michigan Community College 

Daughter of Terry Miller 

ABIGALE MUMBY 
University of Michigan 
Daughter of I.V. Mumby 

ELLEN TEEGARDIN 
Central Montcalm High School 

Daughter of Jody Teegardin 

EMILY THROOP 
Montcalm Community College 

Daughter of Brad Throop 
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Designers & Builders of High Quality Stamping Dies Since 1946 

ELIZABETH JAHNS 
Blueridge Community College 

Daughter of Kerry Jahns 

  Greenville Tool & Die will be closed Tuesday, 
July 4th  in observance of Independence Day.  

Greenville Tool & Die will be closed Monday, 
September 4th  in observance of Labor Day.  



 

  

We would like to congratulate the 
following employees reaching 
service milestones: 

July 
8th…..…Mike Davis….…35 years 
13th……Kevin Arnold.…40 years 

August 
8th…..…Tim Johnson.…35 years 

September 
5th…..…Paul Fyolek……34 years 
6th…..…Ted Murray..…18 years 
9th…..…Brent Hoffman…24 years 
9th……..Eric Mills…………3 years 

SERVICE AWARDS 

  

Congratulations to GTD 
employee Kurt 

Newcomb and his wife 
Alisha on the birth of 

their third child, a son. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to these recent  high school graduates from left to right: 
Jorge Avalos, Keigan Johnson, Matt Diehl, and Kaden Gnuse who have 
been working at Greenville Tool & Die as cooperative student leaners in 
our Pathfinder program and are now candidates for an apprenticeship 
opportunity. GTD has had registered apprentice programs with the Bureau 
of Apprenticeship and Training, U.S. Department of Labor since 1951. 
These 4-year programs include Tool and Die Maker, Tool & Die Designer, 
CNC Machinist, and Maintenance Mechanic. They combine 8000 hours of 
paid on-the-job training with 600 hours of academic related instruction at 
Montcalm Community College. Greenville Tool & Die will pay tuition and 
fees in these courses as long as the apprentice meets certain grade and 
attendance requirements. More than half of our current employees were 
co-op students for us originally. Greenville Tool & Die wishes these young 
men the best for a long and successful career in this industry.  

Charles DePauw 
Apprentice  

Paul Meyer 
Apprentice 

Kerry Dobbrastine 
CNC Machinist  

Lincoln Norman Newcomb was 
born on April 16, 2023 weighting 

7lbs 5oz. He joins big sisters 
Jocelynn (5) and Eleanor (2).  

Congratulations to from left to right: James Mankel (CNC Machinist), Jack 
Hansing (Diemaker), Jeremy Payne (CNC Machinist), and Ken Mankel (CNC 
Machinist) who have completed all requirements to obtain journeyman 
certification. Greenville Tool & Die is extremely proud of their hard work.  



 

 

 

 

  

July 
1st…………Justin Stump 
3rd…………Eric Mills 
4th…………Cory Selleck 
7th…...……Jesse Playter 
11th……….Norm Denny 
13th……….Fred Murray 
18th…….…Jerry Smith 
21st…….…Jody Teegardin 
23rd ……...Jeff Waite 
28th……….Mike Brownell 
30th……….Austin Wonch 
31st……….Connor Ingersoll 
August 
1st………….Tony Walker 
3rd……….…Paul Fyolek 
4th…...….…Cameron Visser 
8th………….Kyle Noble 
12th….…….Kerry Jahns 
12th………..Dennis Shinabarger 
15th………..Brian Schmid 
17th………..Dave Hendricks 
17th………..James Mankel 
19th………..Doug Sanders 
19th………..Trevor Vandenburg 
26th………..Devin Cunningham 
31st………..Ryan Teegardin 
31st………..Hunter Jones 
September 
1st………….Joel Palmer 
3rd………….Larry Ruthruff 
5th………….Mandy Christian 
5th………….Jack Hansing 
7th………….Lance Durnell 
9th………….Ted Bush 
9th………….Mike Parker 
13th……….Gaven Tift 
16th……….Jeremy Payne 
17th……….Derrick Baker 
17th……….Matt Edwards 
20th……….Ted Grant 
21st……….Tony Bannen 
21st ………Trevin Waldron 
23rd………Matt Greenhoe 
24th………Caleb Green 
26th………Justin Ross 
28th………Zack Winters 
29th………AJ Selleck 
30th………Ted Murray 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Montcalm Community College has completed a major renovation to the 
Kenneth J. Smith Instructional Building at the Sidney campus. The building now 
features specialized classrooms and advanced labs providing top-class STEM 
(science, technology, engineering, and mathematics) learning experiences. 
Greenville Tool & Die Human Resource and Safety Director Rich Ring and his 
wife Susan are pictured in front of the new Greenville Tool & Die classroom. In 
acknowledgement of GTD’s donation to MCC’s “Transforming Lives, 
Empowering People” campaign the agricultural & animal science classroom 
has been named in our honor. The Greenville Tool & Die classroom is in the 
upper level of the Kenneth J. Smith building.  
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Forty employees/retirees donated blood at the last drive 
held in June at Greenville Tool & Die. The following 
reached milestones: 

Luke Hansen – 1 Gallon 
Travis Colter – 4 Gallons 
Derrick Baker – 8 Gallons 
Fred Murray – 9 Gallons 

Thank you all for your generosity to this worthy cause. 
Every pint donated has the potential to save three lives! 

August 2, 2023 
September 27, 2023 
December 6, 2023 

MI Career Quest is a hands-on event day where 
local students can explore companies in 
Michigan within different industries including 
manufacturing, information technology, health 
science, and a construction sector. GTD 
Diemaker Jeff Waite, Recruiter Allison Horner, 
and Staff Accountant Mandy Christian attended 
the Career Quest in Grand Rapids on May 24th 
to showcase the career opportunities available 
at Greenville Tool & Die such as diemaker, CNC 
machinist, design engineer, and quality control 
inspector. Individuals who choose these 
occupations open up incredible opportunities 
for high-paying positions with lasting job 
security. Additionally, Greenville Tool & Die is 
an employee-owned company, so every 
employee earns shares of our company stock.  

The next blood drives hosted at 
Greenville Tool & Die will be:  


